
June 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Class 6 are planning to spend a day at the beach on Monday 15th July.  We shall visit the 

Gwithian/Godrevy area and will travel there in our school minibuses.  The children will be 

accompanied by 4 adults.  This day out will link into our History and Geography studies this term 

and will be a lovely end of term treat for the children.  We will have a talk from the lifeguards about 

beach safety and will be making sand sculptures. 

 

The children will need to come to school wearing home clothes suitable for 

the beach, to include a t-shirt, shorts, sensible walking shoes, (no flip-flops), 

and bring with them a towel and a swimsuit and a coat. They may also bring 

beach shoes if they wish. The children will be able to go into the water as 

there will be lifeguard supervision. 

 

Please may the children bring a packed lunch and plenty of water to drink for 

the day.  If you would prefer, we can provide a packed lunch from our school canteen.   If your child 

wishes, they may bring £2.50 in cash on the day to buy an ice cream. 

 

The cost of this outing will be £1 per child to cover the minibus expenses.   This visit is now 

set up on our ParentPay system.  Please log on to make your £1 contribution, give 

permission for your child to participate, let us know of any medical conditions and to order 

a packed lunch if one is required.   

 

Please could we ask you to complete this transaction on ParentPay by Thursday 11th July, so 

we can ensure all permissions are in place before our outing. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs L Ruffell – Class 6 Teacher   
 


